
Fort Ord Military Munitions 

Recognition and Safety Training
As a result of the Army’s use of
military munitions on the former Fort
Ord, unexploded ordnance (UXO) may
be encountered by those working on
and reusing former Fort Ord property.

This training is recommended for
anyone excavating on Fort Ord and
required for all workers entering
restricted munitions response sites.

To schedule training contact:

Lyle Shurtleff, Fort Ord BRAC MRS Security
Manager at (831) 242-7919 or email at:
victor.l.shurtleff@us.army.mil

Visit our website at: www.fortordcleanup.com for more information

The U.S Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) offers

training to all contractors, property owners and

workers involved in intrusive (digging) activities on

the former Fort Ord. The training will orient

attendees on UXO avoidance, the visual

characteristics of UXO and the precautions

necessary if it is encountered. Attendees will also

be provided the procedures for contacting

authorities if UXO is encountered.

•It is free

•It takes about 20 minutes at the USACE facility

•USACE will make special arrangements (come to

your job site) for groups of 15 or more.
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